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Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

“O Praise the Lord, all ye nations: praise him, all ye people.  For his kindness is great toward us: and the truth 
of the Lord endureth forever. Praise ye the Lord.”  What an uplifting passage.  Praise the Lord for all he has 
done in our lives.  He saved us, and set us apart for his work.  We are so honored that He would use such 
unworthy people like us to help in the furthering of the glorious Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We are just sinners 
saved by grace!  Praise the Lord!

We have had a whirlwind couple of months.  We have been in Maryland, Mississippi, Louisiana, Oklahoma and 
Texas. Many of the meetings were missions conferences.  Please pray that we will see some fruit to our 
labors.  We have put over 9,000 miles on our car in the last three months.  Praise the Lord for safe traveling 
mercy and a good traveling vehicle.  God is good to his children, and we have so much to be thankful for.

I am busy booking meetings for next year.  Lord willing, we will get our calendar filled up and be able to get to 
Ghana as soon as the Lord allows. 

Please be in prayer for a Marine veteran that I met in a McDonalds in Alabama. His name is Mike.  He was 
homeless, and I was able to buy him some food and share with him about the Lord.  I gave him a Gospel tract.  
He was getting ready to catch a bus so he could head for a warmer area for the winter.  Pray that God works in 
his heart and life.  

Our daughter, Abigail, is turning 16 this month.  It is amazing how fast your children grow up!  It seems like just 
yesterday that we were bringing her home from the hospital, and now here she is 16 years old.  It is bittersweet 
to see her growing up and becoming a young lady and putting away childish things.  She is a blessing and a joy 
to our hearts.

Pray for us to have continued safety on the roads, and that our support continues to come in.  Thank you 
Calvary Baptist in Cleburne, Texas, and Maryville Baptist Church in Louisville, Kentucky, for partnering with us 
to reach the lost in Ghana, West Africa.  We have had several more churches promise to take us on in the 
future as God provides the needed funds.  We are at 60%, and we are looking forward to seeing what God has 
in store for us in the future.

Thank you for your continued support and for your prayers.  We are so grateful for all you do for us.

In His Service,
The Jeremy Kenney Family
Your Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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